RADNOR TOWNSHIP POLICE DEPARTMENT 301 Iven Avenue Wayne, Pennsylvania 19087-5297

(610) 688-0503 **x** Fax (610) 688-1238

William A. Colarulo Police Superintendent

TO: Radnor Township Commissioners; Robert A. Zienkowski, Township Manager; William M. White, Director of Finance; Stephen F. Norcini, Township Engineer; Steve McNelis, Co-Interim Public Works Director; Tammy Cohen, Director of Recreation and Community Programming; Kevin W. Kochanski, Director of Community Development; Bill Cassidy, Field Leader; Deputy Chief Chris Flanagan, Officer Alex Janoski; Officer Pat Lacey, Officer Ken Piree, Traffic Safety Unit; William Gallagher, Supervisor of Parking; Amy Kaminski, Traffic Engineer for Gilmore and Associates; Vera DiMaio and Lori DeNicola

FR: William A. Colarulo

RE: STAFF TRAFFIC COMMITTEE MEETING HELD IN THE POLICE ROLL CALL ROOM, WEDNESDAY, MAY 16, 2018, 10:00 AM.

NEW BUSINESS

- 1. Midland Avenue 400 Block Traffic Calming Discussion
- 2. Franco DiMartino requests parking relief in front of his residence.
- 3. Per PennDot, a resident requests approval to install "Hidden Driveway" signage on Gulph Creek Road approaching address #240. Also requests approval to install "School Bus Stop Ahead" signs
- 4. First Annual "Walk the Beat for Pete" Walk-a-thon, Friday, June 1, 2018 Raindate June 4, 2018.
- 5. Radnor Fire Company

OLD BUSINESS

See attached spreadsheet for pending issues